
From: L. Whitney 

Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 10:39 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 

 
In spite of the title of the development, it does not appear that this proposal would have a mixture of 
housing types. My concern is that this plan ignores the city's efforts to have new developments to include 
family housing units as well as affordable housing. Also, the addition of approximately 600 vehicles to be 
added to this area is problematic. The traffic study reflects that delays at Pontiac Trail and Barton would 
be the expected outcome. The developer response/solution to this concern is inadequate. 
 
Please do not approve this development as proposed.  
 
Sincerely, 
L. Whitney 
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